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To:      Shoreline city council
From: brick2000@msn.com
Subject:  My comments are in support of the proposed ordinance being discussed under Agenda
Item 9(c).

My name is Jim Ward and I live at 19302-25th ave NW

I reside in Shoreline, Wa. Richmond beach area and enjoy walking the beach as many do. My
comments are in support of the proposed ordinance being discussed under Agenda Item 9(c).

I support the City buying the beach parcel, and keeping that beach space open for us, for
generations to come.  I live 1 block from the water but there 
is no access. We can walk to the beach via the bridge that taxpayers paid for but there is a sign
that discourages walking there. Please help us get access to the beautiful beach.

Thank you,  Jim Ward
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